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Leo 
For his knowledge and enthusiasm about living 

things and their habitats. 

Issue 22 

Another week filled with lots of fun and learning. We still have a number of sickness bugs, coughs and 
colds going round. Please remember to always send children into school with a coat as the weather can 

be very unpredictable. Please also ensure that children have a water bottle in school everyday! 

DT 
We have been learning about levers and mecha-

nisms and will be making our own moving 
minibeast pictures. 

This week we have learnt all about the job of a 
pivot and how we can use a wheel mechanism to 

create a moving picture.  

TTRS 
This week many children have reported that 
the challenges on TTRS have been extremely 
tricky and that some have been getting very 
upset trying to complete the session. As I 

have said to many of you on the gate, I am not 
sure why it is giving the children such hard 

multiplication and division sums. The children 
should see timetables that are suited to their 
needs and ability but this doesn't seem to be 

happening.  
 

I am hoping that the algorithm is having a bad 
week and it will correct itself. In the mean 
time I have contacted TTRS so they can 

check whether there is a problem with the 
children’s accounts. 

RE 
What do Christians call Jesus ‘Saviour’? 

 
We are coming to the end of 
our Christianity project and 

over the next two weeks we will 
be learning about the Easter 

story and making our own East-
er plate gardens. We will be hunting the 

grounds of the school for any natural items 
that we will be able to use in order to make 
our gardens and to showcase our learning. 

Whilst at home or walking over the next two 
weeks please keep an eye out for any natural 
objects that you may want to use for your 
garden. As this is a creative task, I always 
love to see the children’s individual touches 

and understanding. 
If you have any spare grass 
seed or small plant pots in 
the back of the shed, it 

would be great to use this 
to watch our salvation gar-

dens grow.  

Important information 
PE is still on Wednesday and Thursday this 

term. 
 
 

Thursday 21st March– Year 2 family learning 
morning. One adult to join 

their child in class.  
Wednesday 27th March– 

Easter disco.  

Thursday 28th March— 
End of spring term; 1.30 Fin-

ish 
 

Monday 15th April-   
INSET Day 

 

Tuesday 16th April– Chil-
dren return to school to 
begin the summer term. 

Spellings 

Tried Cried Fried 

Making Hiding  coming 

Family Learning Week  
Next week we are inviting 1 parent per child to 

join us with our learning in the classroom on 
Thursday, 9-10.30.  

Thank you to all parents who have booked on. 
You must book on in advance of Thursday so we 
have an understanding of how many people will 

be attending.  

Would you rather have a pet 
wombat or pet koala?  


